














15. CHAIRMAN JONES BROUGHT THE NEXT ITEM TO THE COMMISSION'S ATTENTION: ATTORNEY'S REPORT.

M. Rowe reported that an attorney for Kim Fegert had submitted a Request for Public Records and that he was able to 

get the date extended to June 13th
• M. Rowe explained that Mr. Fegert wanted a copy of every contract and the minutes 

to know what the commission is doing with its funding. He said the Commission had developed a Fee Schedule for such 

requests. That will cover time and copies. If we have the records you must provide a copy. There is no statute of 

limitations.

M. McBride said it could be electronic and M. Rowe agreed.

E. Spencer said there were no records at the depot and M. Rowe had provided what he had.

S. Jones stated to give them what we had by the due date.

16. CHAIRMAN JONES BROUGHT THE NEXT ITEM TO THE COMMISSION'S ATTENTION: FOR DISCUSSION ONLY: NEXT 

MEETING DATE(S) AND AGENDA ITEMS:

Next meeting will be held on Thursday, June 25, 2020 at the Carson City Community Center. 

S. Jones asked E. Spencer if the meeting would be in-person.

E. Spencer stated she would check with Parks and Rec.

M. Rowe said that POOL Insurance had circulated a document relating to activities and COVID and said everyone should 

read it.

E. Spencer added that in Phase 2 we could meet in-person, but we must limit the number of people we can have in the 

room and chairs must be spaced. Wearing masks is encouraged and the public had to call in to the meeting unless they 

were speaking on a topic.

D. Dotson reported that VCTC is working on options for July 4th
• Possible fireworks and parade.

M. McBride said that the additional MOU funding was a result of everyone working together. He said we have an 

organization that is well run and fiscally prudent. He said his board is willing to give the adequate funding from the V& T 

account for the train and that the train is an important part of Virginia City. It is an icon. M. McBride announced that 

Jennifer McCain is no longer an interim Comptroller but is now the official Comptroller. Storey County is working with 

the Governor's LEAP team to get businesses open in Phase 2. Counties are being briefed consistently.

S. Jones discussed challenges and wanted to encourage everyone to think about next steps.

17. CHAIRMAN JONES BROUGHT THE NEXT ITEM TO THE COMMISION'S ATTENTION: ADJOURNMENT OF THE

MEETING.

Approved Unanimously - S. Jones adjourned the meeting at 2:11 p.m. 


























